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November 14, 1995

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Boyer
420 North Squire Street
Box 476

Holgate, Ohio 43527

Re: Driveway Approach for
643 Leonard Street

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Boyer:

Per our telephone conversation of November 10, 1995 we have
revised the proposed driveway approach for your property
located at the southeast corner of the intersection of Norton and
Leonard Streets. A sketch showing the proposed modifications,
in red, is attached. This change will not require the removal of
the thirty-six inch (36") diameter maple located just north of the
driveway.

If you should have any questions, please call me.

Yours truly,

Adam C. Hoff, P.E.
City Engineer
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